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Hyundai Motor America supports the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 

(NHTSA) and automotive industry efforts to raise awareness and make rear seat 

reminder systems standard features on new vehicles in the near future. Making these 

systems standard equipment will help prevent child deaths from heatstroke in vehicles. 

 

To do its part, Hyundai Motor America will voluntarily make its Rear Occupant Alert 

(ROA) door-logic system standard on most of its new vehicles by 2022. It will also make 

its optional Ultrasonic ROA, or a similar sensor-based system, available on more of its 

models in the future.  

 

Pursuant to Hyundai’s voluntary commitment to advancing rear occupant alert, Hyundai 

currently offers ROA technology in the following 2019-2021 model year vehicles: 

 

Make Year Model 
Availability 

ROA Type Trim 

Hyundai 2019 Santa Fe Door Logic SEL+, Limited & Ultimate 

Ultrasonic SEL+, Limited & Ultimate 

2020 Sonata Door Logic Standard 

Sonata HEV Door Logic Standard 

Santa Fe Door Logic Standard  

Ultrasonic SEL and Limited 

Palisade Door Logic All 

Ultrasonic SEL and Limited 

2021 Elantra Door Logic All 

Sonata Door Logic All 

Sonata HEV Door Logic All 

Santa Fe Door Logic All 

Ultrasonic SEL, Limited & Calligraphy 

Palisade Door Logic All 

Ultrasonic SEL, Limited & Calligraphy 

 

  



Make Year Model 
Availability 

ROA Type Trim 

Genesis 2021 G80 Door Logic Opt. on 2.5T, Std on 3.5T 

Ultrasonic Opt. on 2.5T, Std on 3.5T 

GV80 Door Logic Opt. on 2.5T, Std on 3.5T 

Ultrasonic Opt. on 2.5T, Std on 3.5T 

 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions on this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Brian Latouf 

Chief Safety Officer 

Hyundai Motor America 


